
Dave Sweeterman 
 
I've been an Episcopalian since 1975.  Initially at St. Thomas in Neenah, WI for 30 years, 
and have been a member of St. Peters for the past 18 years.   
 
My service record at St. Thomas includes a 3-year term on their Vestry, stewardship 
chairman, usher, and reader.  I also led foreign mission trips. 
 
We joined St. Peters in 2005.  I served on both the Vestry and as an usher.  I also chaired 
the Outreach Committee for several years when we led the mission to Honduras.  Judy 
and I started the GIFT OF SIGHT mission in the Dominican Republic in conjunction with 
our companion diocese there, in 2012.  I am currently serving on the Finance Committee 
and am also the Church treasurer.   


